Dear Parent/Carer,

Congratulations on the offer of a place at St John Bosco Arts College for September 2016, I look forward to welcoming your daughter to the school over the coming months.
Below are details of dates to be aware of, more information will follow on each of these.
Year 6 to 7 Interviews – Thursday 16th June & Wednesday 22nd June.  We will write to you with an appointment to meet with a member of staff to smooth your daughter’s transition to St John Bosco.
Year 6 Transition Day – Wednesday 6th July.  This is where all Year 6 pupils attend their new secondary school for the day to meet their form tutor and get to know their school.
Summer School – unfortunately there will not be a summer school this year.
Uniform Day – Thursday 1st September with a mop up on Monday 5th September.  Your daughter will benefit from a free uniform including blazer, 2 x shirts, skirt, jumper, PE top and shorts.  You will receive an appointment time to come to the college to be fitted by Trutex for the uniform.  Mop up day gives an opportunity to exchange items or pick up uniform if you are on holiday on the 1st September. 
Autumn Term commences Tuesday 6th September.

Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]Miss H Aldridge
Assistant Head Teacher

 
